
  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from Mr Shannon… 
Welcome back everyone! I hope you have had 

a wonderful winter break and are returning 

to school feeling refreshed and raring to go! 

This term, we will be delving into the 

intricate workings of Philip Pullman’s 

Clockwork, investigating the Vulgar Vikings 

and amazing Anglo Saxons and lots more in-

between! Let’s keep learning and having fun, 

5R! 

spring Term Topics 

The Vikings and Anglo Saxons 

British Monarchs 

Properties of Materials 

Changing Materials 

 

 

We will be reading… 

Clockwork by Philip Pullman 

Beowulf adapted by  

Michael Morpurgo 

 

Maths is fun…  

Teachers are keeping a keen eye on the 

leader boards on TT Rock Stars. Use 

your school log in to play. 

Find links to some other excellent 

Mathematics websites on the 

Mathematics section of our school 

website www.forefieldjuniors.co.uk 

Look out for Mrs Russell’s Maths for 

Mums and Dads sessions taking place 

after half term. 

‘Fractions for Mums and Dads’ 

AND 

‘Algebra for Mums and Dads’ 

 

Log in with the username and 

password you have been given. 

https://ttrockstars.com  

https://www.spag.com  

https://readtheory.org  

 

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.spag.com/
https://readtheory.org/


Weekly Reminders for 5R 

Monday English homework 

handed in 

Maths homework given 

out 

 

Tuesday    

Wednesday    

Thursday Games – remember 

your kit!  

Hand in your spellings 

and handwriting New 

spelling list given out 

English homework 

given out 

Friday Swimming – remember 

your kit!  

Spelling test  

 

Maths homework 

handed in 

 

 

 

Some important 

reminders… 

Please remember to walk your bikes and 

scooters across the yard to avoid any 

accidents. 

If the adult you expect is not there to 

pick you up at the end of the day come 

back in to school and inform Mrs Jones in 

the office.  

Please visit the Keeping Safe section of 

our website for links to help and advice 

about keeping your child safe online. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Back to school 17/04/2023  

 

Parents’ Evening 7/02/2023 and 

9/02/2023 

 

World Book Day 3/03/2023  

Comic Relief 17/03/2023 

   MUFTI Day 24/03/2023 

Easter Bingo 30/03/2023 

A Message from the 

enterprise team… 

Wow!  What an amazing start to our 

fundraising this year. Your generosity with 

the clothes bank, Film Night and Christmas 

card orders have enabled us to make a great 

start during this term. 

In the spring term, look out for the Coin 

Challenge, No Pen Day and another Movie 

Night.  Also, keep recycling your unwanted 

clothes, shoes and coats in the collection box 

by the reception at the front of school. 

Thank you so much for your support. 

 


